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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
MAY 26-27, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 

   Intention:  Victor Molnar (RIP)

Requested By:  Zol & Pat Molnar
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  John & Catherine Hall (RIP)

Requested By:  Jim & Phyllis Hall
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Matt Kolby (RIP)
WEEK OF
MAY 28-JUNE 1, 2018
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday

No Mass

Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Thursday 
9:00 AM
Mass
   Intention:  Parish Staff
Friday
9:00 AM
Mass

   Intention:  The Theresians
WEEKEND OF
JUNE 2-3, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Joe Kowalski (RIP)
   Requested By:  Rosie Heins
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  Ellen Groppe (RIP)
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.



Donated by: Edna Bauer
In Honor of: Carl and Edna's 16th Anniversary
And all mother's and sisters
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei

[image: image4.png]


  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
May 28-June 3, 2018
In Memory Gladys Podd

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/17 through 6/30/2018

Annual operating expense budget:
 $661,243

Offertory Totals 

Actual donations 5/20/2018: 4,678.31
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 362
Other donations 5/20/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $540.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$3,166.50
"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."  Deuteronomy 16:17

KEEP UP WITH REGULAR OFFERINGS BY GIVING ELECTRONICALLY
Just as you rely upon receiving income on a regular basis, St. Therese relies on your regular contributions.  We appreciate the efforts of congregation members to make consistent donations throughout the year—especially during popular winter and summer travel periods.  As you contemplate vacation plans this year, please consider e-giving.  To assist you, the church provides a convenient electronic giving option for setting up regular contributions.  Please visit www.stthereschurch.info
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We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
JUNE SECOND COLLECTIONS

June 2 & 3 Parish Growth Fund
June 16 & 17 Peter’s Pence

BINGO UPDATE

On May 14, Bingo attendance included 17 players (6 parishioners) and 11 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $543.  Calendar year 2018 donations:  $5,573.01.  Join us and play the new Star Progressive; bingo on the star and win the jackpot!
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915.
2018 ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL:  

BUILDING OUR FAMILY OF FAITH
    Over the past month, many of our parishioners have contributed their support to the 2018 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have raised $9,005.00 on a target of $20,500 putting us at 50.21% of our collected target.  If you have already made your 2018 Appeal gift, please accept our gratitude for your commitment.  

    If you are praying about your decision, we ask you to think about the ways the Appeal is making an impact right now in our Catholic Church.  For instance, did you know – 
· Nearly $11 million has been sent back to the parishes for their local priorities since 2010. 

· The Fuel & Hunger Fund is 100% funded by the Appeal and over the past five years, $1,410,000 has been distributed to parishes and Catholic organizations.

· Our retired priests receive pension, health insurance and long-term care due in part to the generosity of those who support the Appeal. 
 If you have not had the opportunity to contribute, please pick up a pledge envelope from our parish office.  You can also donate securely online, as well as learn more about the ministries the Appeal supports, by visiting richmondcatholicfoundation.org/giving/annual-appeal/.  

THRESHOLD BIBLE STUDY

The Evening Bible Study group will soon begin a new book in the Threshold Bible Study series, “Church of the Holy Spirit:  Acts of the Apostles.”  The Threshold Bible Study gospel series is a dynamic, informative, and inspiring way for you to enter into a deeper relationship with God through Scripture.  If you’re being called to have a more intimate relationship with Christ, please join our small group of fellow parishioners for a deep, insightful, and rewarding study of the Bible.  We meet every other Friday at 6:00 PM.  The next Friday we will meet is Friday, June 1.  For more information, please contact Jim Lee at (804) 693-0826.
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FOR YOUR INFORMATION

While construction is going on in the front of the Church Monday through Friday, please use the kitchen door to enter the Church.  Thank you for your patience during the construction!
SUMMER WILL SOON BE HERE!

It is time to plan for this summer’s Vacation Bible School, scheduled for June 18-22 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon.  Volunteers are needed for Crafts, Music, Storytelling and more.  For questions or to volunteer contact Nadine McGrady at N.McGrady@Stthersglo.org or 693-5935.

CONGRATULATIONS!
    On Saturday, May 19, Bishop Knestout ordained as transitional deacons seminarians Tochi Iwuji, Chris Masla, Dan Molochko, Kyle O’Connor, and Cassidy Stinson at the Cathedral of the Sacred Heart, in Richmond.  
    Congratulations to Deacon John Baab, Deacon James O’Rielly and Deacon Nick Redmond who will be ordained Priests on Saturday, June 2, by Bishop Knestout at the Cathedral of the Sacred Heart.  Please keep them all in your prayers as they continue their journey.
ESSENTIAL OILS CLASS

The Comfort Ministry is hosting a class on the basics of essential oils and wellness.  Wellness is not just the absence of disease, but also feeling good and enjoying life.  This is accomplished best when we educate ourselves about all different kinds of healing.  The key to wellness is simply learning what it is our bodies may need to attain balance in mind, body, and spirit.  Please plan on attending this class after the 5:00 PM Mass on Saturday, June 9th.  We will meet in the social hall for light refreshments. 

HIRING FOR THE HEART

Start your career by making a difference.  Commonwealth Senior Living at Gloucester House is interested in caring individuals who want to make a difference in senior’s lives.  Do you have a hospitality spirit?  You bring the heart, we will bring the skills and training.  You can earn a certificate to be a Direct Care Aide and we will pay for your class!  Full and part time positions are currently available!  Contact the Gloucester House for more information.
CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS APPEAL

STRENTHENING THE CHURCH AT HOME

Support the Catholic Home Missions Appeal today!  Right now, over 40 percent of dioceses in the United States are considered home mission territory because they are unable to fund the essential pastoral work needed in their communities.  Your support funds programs, such as religious education, seminary formation, and lay ministry training, to build vibrant fait communities right here in the United States.  Please be generous.  More information can be found at www.usccb.org/home-missions.
BEST WISHES AND 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE IN MINISTRY!

Thank you to Scott and Sandy Garrett for all you have done for our parish in ministry.  We want to wish well in your move and your new home in the Shenandoah Valley region of Virginia.  


 “Baptized in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit.”





The Most Holy Trinity





May 27, 2018








